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Will Van Vactor Appointed Interim County Manager
Crook County is pleased to announce the appointment of Will Van Vactor as the
Interim County Manager. Will Van Vactor, who currently serves as the Community
Development Director, will step into this role effective immediately, bringing with
him a wealth of professional experience and expertise.
 
In his role as Community Development Director, Mr. Van Vactor has demonstrated
a commitment to fostering cooperation and achieving results. His ability to forge
partnerships and streamline processes has earned him respect both within the
organization and throughout the community.
 
"We are confident in Will's ability to lead the County forward during this transition,"
stated Commissioner Hermreck. "His proven track record of collaboration and
consensus-building will be invaluable as we navigate both the challenges and
opportunities ahead."
 
"I appreciate the opportunity to serve Crook County in this capacity," said Will Van
Vactor. "I look forward to working closely with the Commissioners, County staff,
and community stakeholders to ensure continuity and progress during this interim
period while also assisting our collective efforts to recruit and retain a permanent
County Manager."
 
Crook County has initiated the early phases of the recruitment process for the
permanent County Manager. To spearhead this endeavor, the County has engaged
the services of GMP Consultants, a firm renowned for its expertise in executive
search services. With a proven track record in assisting local governments to identify
top-tier talent, GMP Consultants brings invaluable experience to the recruitment
process.


